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To whom it may concern,

This written statement provides a firsthand account and appraisal of Mr. Penninger’s
1964 Mark I Sunbeam Tiger. Of initial importance is the recent completion of an extensive four
year comprehensive restoration project. Refurbishments include an engine rebuild, including
transmission and running gear. Restorations to the vehicle exterior comprising of body
restoration, show quality paint work, and replacement of Sunbeam Tiger badging. Finally, not
overlooking the interior, recovering of all surfaces, except seats, was outsourced and
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p y Tiger detailing. I would like to commend the team

working on this vehicle for the outstanding workmanship that went into every aspect of bringing
this vehicle back to show quality standards.

A complete inspection of Mr. Penninger’s Sunbeam Tiger by three members of the
Sunbeam Tiger Owners Association ensures the quality and authenticity of the vehicle. Taking
the utmost care and scrutiny, the three member technical qualification staff attests to the car’s
Sunbeam Tiger qualities and characteristics. Upon completion of the inspection, the car holds a
Certificate of Authenticity #144 signed and sealed by the Sunbeam Tiger Owners Association.
Mr. Penninger has this original Authenticity document on file if a copy should be necessary for
your records. Based on the verification of the refurbishment and recent auction results,
Monterey, CA fall 2013 and Scottsdale, AZ winter 2013/2014, | am appraising this 1964 Mark I
Shelby Sunbeam Tiger at $56,000 US dollars.

Respectfully,
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